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From: Bryan Weatherston 
Sent: 05 November 2020 18:21
To: localplan
Subject: Local Development Plan Consultation 

CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
NETHERBARNS, GALASHIELS. 
 
I would like to support the Councils proposal to make this land at Netherbarns available for housing. 
 
There is a clear need for housing around the Galashiels area and near the Borders railway and this site makes 
perfect sense. 
 
Having visited the surrounding area many times, I do not believe there would be any negative impact on 
surrounding attractions. 
 
Regards 
 
Bryan Weatherston 

 
 

 
 


